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Date: 04 April 2022 18:29:22

Dear sir or madam,

Please can I just state my view that we should prioritise future risks of climate change and the World Heritage
status of Stonehenge over current transport convenience for the sake of future generations.

I live in the West Country and have driven from east to west on many occasions. [ would be prepared to put up
with a lot of travel inconvenience to continue to have Stonehenge and other significant physical memories of
our history available for me and my grand children to experience.

Sarah Bishop.

Sent from my iPhone





